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Meeting Details 
 
Tuesday, 
May 11th 
6:00 pm - Networking 
6:30 pm - Meeting
Ocean  Breeze Restaurant
Route 9, Waretown
 
 Directions
 
Join us for a wonderful networking opportunity. 
Bring your colleagues, friends and future 
members with you.  
 
As part of our membership privileges we 
are given us a chance to let our sisters know 
what we are doing in our businesses so, 
members, please bring any literature to share.  
 
RSVP to Amanda Anton at 848-459-1445 or 
via email. 
 
 $15 includes dinner 
 
 

  
 
It is my pleasure to welcome two new members Michelle Castelli and Jane Kunka to our Southern Ocean 
County Chapter of Business and Professional Women. We are working hard to incorporate our members, new 
and old, and we are proud to know that both Michelle and Jane are stepping up to the plate with our Women 
Helping Women Dinner plans!!  
 
Our meeting for this month will be quite informative...we are reaching out to Marla Wink of Indian Summer in 
Beach Haven and her assistant Jenny to help us with our foundation building....Marla is a true corsetiere and will 
show us the proper way to keep our "foundations" in tact. Following Marla will be our own Penny Miller with 
Make up tips for the Professional Woman. Please plan to join us for this month's meeting!!  
 
The annual Business and Professional Women's Conference for New Jersey is being held in Clark on Saturday, 
May 22nd. The Voice has an update on the events for the day and evening.If there are any questions, feel free 
to contact me at 609-698-4459.  
   
We congratulate Penny Miller as the Vice President Elect of our New Jersey Sisterhood.She is one of the "What 
can I do to help" Gals that comprises the Officers Elect for the State. To keep our organization on the move and 
in the forefront of Women's Issues, it takes people like Penny to keep us going!! Thanks Penny for stepping up 
to the plate!!  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday evening,  
 
 
Cyndy Friedland  
 
 President  
 
 

Suflight Theatre
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BPW/NJ Annual 
Conference 

 
Mark your calendars for our 
BPW/NJ Annual 
Conference on Saturday, 
May 22nd. The conference 
and Women of 
Achievement Event will be 
held at the Crowne Plaza 
Hotel in Clark, NJ. The 
hotel is located very 
conveniently right off the 
Garden State Parkway at 
exit 135. Hotel 
accommodations will be 
available on a first come 
first serve basis. 

Women Helping 
Women Committee 

Meeting  
 

The next committee 
meeting for our WHW 
awards dinner will be 

Tuesday, May 25th at 6:30 
pm at the Ocean Breeze 
Restaurant. Please let 

Amanda Anton, 
chairperson, know if you 

are attending. Amanda can 
be reached at 848-459-

1445 or via email 
  
 

Please contact Carol Leiber if you are planning to attend the Surflight Dinner Theatre 
Event that we will be hosting. Carol can be reached at 609-489-0564 or via email. 

 
The date is: Thursday, June 24, 2010
 
Dinner will be at: 5:00 PM at Pinziminio
 
Show will be at:  8:00 PM (The Drowsy Chaperone)
 
Price:  $55.00 a ticket (please pre-pay by June 1st)
 
Dinner Choices are Rigatoni Bolognese, Chicken Rollatina or Shrimp Scampi served over 
Angel Hair.
 
Those of you who have attended previously know what a great evening this is. Those of 
you who have never attended before are in for a treat.  Surflight Theatre is a professional 
theatre and the shows are always fabulous.  
 
 
"Thank you all for everything you do for our organization.  You are really 
the greatest women." Carol Leiber

 
 

BPW SOC Website 
Our member and secretary, Lisa Gambino - owner of A2Z Computer Help is 

also our webmaster and designer and she needs your assistance. Please feel 
free to contact Lisa with any information, updates,  

and/or comments you would like posted or added to the website (good, bad or 
indifferent).   

 
You can contact Lisa at www.bpwsoc.org direct through the "Contact Us" page 

or direct to her email address.     
 

You can also visit her website and contact Lisa there too, www.
A2ZComputerHelp.com

 
Use our website, it is there for you and your input is very important to help it 

work for you!  Some of the features of our website are that you can download 
and print the membership application and you can see upcomping events.  

 

Membership Update 
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At the April meeting it was decided that the dues going forward will be $50.00 a 
year.
  
 
Beginning April 1, 2010 all members are asked to renew their dues.  If your 
dues have been paid through April 30, 2010 to March 31, 2011 you will be sent 
a bill that reflects the previous payment.
 
Carol Lieber, Membership Chair
  
 

Happy Mother's Day to all our Moms!
 
Visit us on the web at www.BPWSOC.org 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.
 
Business and Professional Women/Southern Ocean County 
PO Box 1207 
Manahawkin, New Jersey 08050 
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